Embassy of Ireland in China:

The Consular Department of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the People's Republic of China Presents its compliments to the Embassy of Ireland in China, and has the honor to request the Embassy to issue entry visa to Ms. ZHANG Hanwen who is section member from Office of International Cooperation and Exchange, Northeast Normal University.

She plans to start off from Beijing on July 2, 2014 and travels to Ireland for participation in the 66th OMEP World Assembly and International Conference . She will stay there for 8 days.

The Consular Department of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the People's Republic of China avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Embassy of Ireland in China the assurance of its highest consideration.
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